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What is Irba for me

▪ It is a place where 
     I was born, 
     where I live. 
▪ It is a place where 

my parents live 
▪ It is a place where 

my friends live 
▪ It means a place for 

me where I feel well



Irba is situated in South of 
Krasnojarsk Region



The Emblem of Irba

▪  On the gold shield is 
a bucket with metal. 

▪ The Emblem 
appeared in 2004.

▪ The Author is  Juri 
Kalinkin. He is a 
famous person of  
Irba.



From the history

▪ Irba was founded in   
1937.

▪ The word “Irba” came 
from tuvinien 
language. It has the 
tuvinien origin “irik 
basch” , it means  
“гнилой верх-rotten 
top”



      Irba mine

▪ 1972  - Irba mine 
was opened

▪ 1974 – the first ore 
was  mined



Places of interest

▪ You can enjoy a 
Church

▪ It was opened in 
2004.

▪ A lot of people visit 
this church during 
Christian holidays.

▪ I visit this Church at 
Easter 



We are proud of our 
mining–and-geological 

Museum
Here you can see different collections

 of rocks and layout of quarry



The famous people

W.T.Posokhov was a founder
 of museum

This is a flag
 of the area 
of Kuragino

This is E.L.Stekina
-our teacher who
 made the sketch
of this flag 



Monument to the victims

You can see 
the monument 
on the Victory 

Place.

1981 – opening 
of  the Monument

 to the victims



Veterans during the  
Parade on the 9 of May

▪ Many people from 
our village defended 
our homeland from 
fascists. Not all 
returned home. Only 
a few veterans are 
alive today



Center of culture

▪ You can see a palace 
of culture. It is 
entertainment and 
recreation center in 
our village. The 
children dance and 
study to play musical 
Instruments here. 
The adults sing, 
dance, act

Ensemble
“Assalyam”

Our famous  Ensemble
“Rudariki” The pupil of musical school.

The winner of different
musical  competitions



Our school is center of 
education



Nature in Irba 

▪ The nature is nice, 
with wonderful and 
impressive 
landscapes. 



We love our Motherland

 Для России наш 
посёлок - частица

А для нас он -
родительский дом

И мы рады , что 
можем гордиться

Малой Родиной, где 
мы живём

   I greatly love  my 
country,
It’s forests, fields and 
lakes,
It’s children, kind and 
friendly  people,
It’s rivers, streets and 
plains.



Welcome to 
Irba!


